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Hiiye’yutul tst ‘u to’ mukw’ stem ‘i ‘u tun’ a tumuhw  
Everything in nature is a part of our family, we are all relatives 

 
'Uy skweyul Alexander Families,  

The next few weeks will continue to be filled with field trips for many classes, please check 
in with your student(s) to see if they have permission forms that need filling out, so they 
don’t miss out on the special events!  If you are missing a copy of a field trip form, feel 
free to contact the office at 250-748-8148. 

Since our last newsletter, the entire school had the opportunity to attend an exciting 
ArtStarts performance at the school, titled Magnetic North. It was a high-energy event 
that everyone thoroughly enjoyed! Huy tseep q’u to the Alexander PAC for supporting this 
fantastic event.  

On May 21st, students in Grade 4-7 will be competing in our annual Track and Field 
competition at the Cowichan Sportsplex. Feel free to come out and cheer your students 
on!  

May 30th is going to be an exciting day as we are hosting an Open house followed by our 
Alexander PAC Fun Fair! Beginning at 1:00pm please join us in the back field for 
drumming and dancing followed by barbequed hotdogs for families and guests.  At 2:30 
– 5:00 our PAC hosted Fun Fair begins.  There will also be a bouncy obstacle course, 
face painting and plenty of other games for the whole family. Bring your loonies and 
twoonies and put your name in to win prizes. This year we have over $2000 in prizes to 
be won!  Students must be supervised by a parent or guardian. 

It's a wonderful time of the year and we are so fortunate to share it with the amazing 
learners of Alexander! 

Ann Kissinger & Brenda Lee  



Alexander PAC News! 
YOU’RE INVITED! 

__________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 
 

Kindergarten Registration 2025-2026 
___________________________________________________________________ 
Online registration forms are still open for families to register children born in 2020 for 
kindergarten. Schools will accept registrations from families living within their catchment 
area, or for children whose older siblings have an approved out-of-catchment request and 
will be continuing to attend the school. Any family wishing to register their child in an out-
of-catchment school may apply by submitting an out-of- catchment request form available 
online. Early registration supports both district and school planning! Here is a link to the 
registration page:  https://sd79.bc.ca/parents-students/kindergarten-registration/ 

https://sd79.bc.ca/parents-students/student-registration/
https://sd79.bc.ca/parents-students/kindergarten-registration/


 
  
 
 
 
 
 

School Supplies  
___________________________________________________________________ 

We are excited to be getting ready to welcome our new and returning students for the 
2025-2026 school year!  Our school supplies initiative is now underway. For those of 
you that are new to the school or just need a refresher, here is a little information. We 
have partnered up with the local office supply company and are organizing a program 
where students have their school supplies provided to them directly in their classrooms.  
This promotes equality and ensures each and every child in school will have the supplies 
they need for the school year.   

A fee of thirty dollars ($30.00) will be collected from students to cover the cost of school 
supplies, which are stored in the classrooms and provided as needed throughout the 
school year.  

Here are some options for making a payment: 

o Cash 
o Debit 
o Credit  

 
Please let us know if you are unable to pay the fee. We will ensure each child gets 
supplies. 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions and would like more 
information, please email alexanderheadsecretary@sd79.bc.ca. 

 

Spring Grade 6 Immunization Clinic Reminder! 
________________________________________________________________________ 

Consent packages for grade 6 students were sent home from the school in the fall.  

Public health nurses will be returning to offer grade 6 immunizations in school-based 
clinics with the consent of a parent/guardian/representative on Human papillomavirus 

mailto:alexanderheadsecretary@sd79.bc.ca


(HPV) vaccine is recommended in grade 6 as part of the B.C. immunization schedule to 
prevent 6 types of cancer (cervical, oropharyngeal, anal, vaginal, vulvar, and penile 
cancers).  

The B.C. immunization schedule for grade 6 students is 2 doses 6 months apart. 
Contact the local Health Unit at if you have any questions. 

 
The Importance of Attendance 

________________________________________________________________________ 
As we head into the last couple of months of the 2024-2025 school year, it is never too 
late to build the habit of good attendance at school. 
 
Did you know... 
 

• Students can still fall behind if they miss just one or two days every few weeks. 
• Attending school regularly helps children feel better about school—and 

themselves. 
• Good attendance will be a skill that will help them succeed in high school 

and university. 
 

Dates to Remember  
____________________________________________________________ 
 

May 30 – Open House and School Fun Fair (Save the Date!) 

June 26 – Grade 7 Year End Celebration (morning) 

June 26 – Last Day of School & 2 hr. Early Dismissal  

 

School Schedule  
_________________________________________________________________ 

Supervision Begins at 8:20 Daily 
8:20 – Kitchen Opens for Breakfast  

8:45 – Classes Begin 
11:20-11:43 – Eating Time 
11:43-12:28 – Outside Play 

2:28 – Dismissal 



School Fees 

 

 


